




Thank You for your submission.
Please be advised that submitting a delegation request is not a confirmation that the delegation has been confirmed.  The
Clerk’s Department reserves the right to have the delegation appear at a different meeting than the one requested if the
topic of the delegation better aligns with the mandate of a different Committee. 




